
Proposal for Creating Smoke-Free Zones 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

[Insert Recipient's Title] 

[Insert Recipient's Organization] 

[Insert Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to propose the establishment of designated smoke-free zones in our community to 

promote public health and enhance the quality of life for all residents. 

The detrimental effects of tobacco use are well-documented, impacting not only the users but 

also those around them. By creating smoke-free environments, we can protect non-smokers, 

especially children and individuals with respiratory issues, from secondhand smoke exposure. 

I suggest the following areas be considered for smoke-free zones: 

• Parks and recreational areas 

• School premises 

• Public transport stations 

• Outdoor dining areas 

• Community event venues 

Implementing these smoke-free zones could encourage healthier lifestyle choices and show our 

commitment to public health initiatives. I believe this initiative would also resonate positively 

with our community members. 

Thank you for considering this important suggestion. I look forward to your positive response 

and the possibility of promoting a healthier, smoke-free environment for all. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


